29" January 2012

Ms Joanne Buckley

Director

Aero Kids Early Learning Centre
Suite 2.11, 247 Coward Street
MASCOT NSW 2020

Dear Jo,

Firstly, a big thanks to yourself and the team for the fantastic Blue Whales
Farewell DVD produced for the end of the 2011 year. As a family we have
watched the video more times than | can recall and Charley has had a
wonderful time sharing stories and experiences of her time at Aero Kids.

| wanted to take this opportunity to extend my personal thanks to the
management, teachers and carers at Aero Kids for all their wonderful support,
kindness and caring for Charley Ava over the past four and a half years.

For any family, the decision to place a child in care is a difficult one but
throughout the various stages of Charley's time at Aero Kids, we have had
excellent care, support and friendship with the team. The Aero Kids program
has encouraged both her educational and social development and built her
confidence and interaction tremendously.

The daily journal updates, regular photos and portfolios has enabled both my
husband and | to understand what is going on each day and personal touches
such as phone calls to let us know any issues really made a difference.

While so many of the teachers and carers have formed relationships with our
family, it would be remiss not to acknowledge the support of Shirley (in the
nursery ) she was like a second mum; especially with teething and sleeping,
Kerrie P (Seals Room) who formed an incredible bond with Charley and
Amanda (Whales) who demonstrated outstanding teaching, introduced a
range of fantastic projects and taught the importance of friendships, respect
and manners; she has become a wonderful friend to both Charley and our
family.

| have no hesitation in recommending Aero Kids to parents looking for a long
day care program which not only supports education, development but offers
a fun and relaxed environment where kids can be kids.

Best wishes

“Adele Sheers”



